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Impact of North Carolina’s FY2013 State Budget on Aging Programs
This year’s short legislative session concluded with the General Assembly overriding Governor Perdue’s veto of their budget bill.  The following information summarizes the impact of this budget on aging programs for the state’s 2013 fiscal year.
PROGRAM						ACTION
Home & Community Care Block Grant			No increase in funds
Project CARE						No increase in funds
Adult Protective Services				Increased budget 13%  (up to $1,346,047)
UNC CARES						Maintained level support at ($247,940)
Administrative Support for DAAS			Reduced 10%  ($63,982)
Medication Assistance Program				Included $1,704,033 in non-recurring funds
ChecKmeds NC						Included $1,695,379 in non-recurring funds
Senior Games						Reduced about 20% (down to $121,481) and it
							now becomes non-recurring funds
